
 

ANNUAL ROAD INSPECTION 
RESCHEDULED 

 

Due to weather conditions, the Ravenna Town 
Board will inspect the condition of the township’s 

roads for the purpose of road maintenance 
management on Tuesday, April 8, 2025 instead of 

Wednesday, April 2nd. 
The board will start from the Ravenna Town 

Hall at 3:30 p.m.   
 

 
Caroline Spurgeon, Ravenna Township Clerk/Treasurer 


